
 

                           
Sunday, August 5th, 2018 

18th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 10:00 AM Holy Mass/Contemporary Choir 
                - Under the Tent with Parish  
                 Picnic to Follow 
                          Lector: Suzanne Bett  

 

Flowers at the Main Altar are given                            
to the Glory of God and in Loving Memory           
of Teofil and Mary Wilk, By the Wilk Family  
 
Flowers at the Blessed Sacrament Altar are 
given to the Gory of God and in Loving 
Memory of Frank, Lucy T. and Lucille         
Mysiak, By Linda Wilk  
 
Flowers at the Blessed Virgin Mary Altar are 
given to the Glory of God and in Loving 
Memory of Theodore (Sonny) Wilk, By the 
Wilk Family  
 

COLLECTION FOR MISSIONS 
 

Monday, August 6th 
Transfiguration of the Lord 

   8:00 AM +Josephine Zaganiaczyk, 
                  By Nancy and James Piechowiak  
   8:00 AM Bingo Kitchen Workers Report  
   9:00 AM Bingo Team #1 Report  
 11:30 AM Bingo 

    
 

 
Tuesday, August 7th  

Ma. Claudia  
   8:00 AM +Clara Golembiewski, By Family   
 

Wednesday, August 8th 
P. Cajetan 

    8:00 AM +Lucy T., Frank and Lucille Mysiak  
                   and Family, By Estate  
      

Thursday, August 9th 
M. Romanus 

    8:00 AM +Louise Marszalkowski, By Estate    
  10:00 AM Seniors - Fish Fry Preparation  
 
 
                Friday, August 10th  
                  Dc. M. Laurence  
    8:00 AM Mass of the Day  
    2:00 PM Wedding Mass of Aubrey Kuciewicz 
                 and R. J. Witt  
 4-7:00 PM Fish Fry  
 
  
         Saturday, August 11th             
                     V. Clare   
    8:00 AM Mass of the Day  
    5:00 PM Holy Mass    
                           Lector: Nancy Pokriki   
 
 



 
                 Sunday, August 12th, 2018 
             19th Sunday in Ordinary Time  
 9:00 AM Holy Mass  
                          Lector: Tammy Lightcap  
 
 

  AUGUST PARISH COMMITTEE COUNTERS       
             Cindy Pecynski, Edward Dudek, 
             Beverly Basinski, Frank Russo  
 
 

PLEASE REMEMBER IN PRAYER   
OUR AILING BROTHERS AND 

SISTER 
Lord, look upon our friends and family 

with the eyes of your mercy and let Your healing 
hand rest upon them, restoring them to 
wholeness and strength for service in Your 
Kingdom. 
 
James Pawlowski, Patricia Piotrowski, Helen     
Kubinski, Julie Lewis, Tyler Savage, Laura       
Sabotka, Edward Sieracki, Christine DiFonzo,  
Audrey  Zygmunt, Larry and Lucy     Kowalski,  
Carolyn  Parisi, Leo Majchrzak, John  Malthaner, 
Joseph Ratke, Norman Gaca,  John  Kamholz,  
Stella Jasiura,   Dona Sobotka,   Colleen Crane,  
Jean  Salzman, Ed Miller 
 
 
       UNITED WAY DAY OF CARING 

Wednesday, August 15, 
2018, the United Way 
Day of Caring will be 
held from 9:00 AM to 12 
Noon at Holy Mother of 
the Rosary cemetery on 

Dale Rd. in Cheektowaga. The United Way is 
sending 35-40 volunteers who will converge at 
the cemetery to assist with the ongoing              
restoration. Please join us at this special event 
and give us a hand!  
 
 

Remember to Like Us on 
FB and  check out our 

website www.holymotheroftherosary.org.  
  

BANNS OF MARRIAGE 

 
3rd Bann of Marriage Announcement 

between Aubrey Kucewicz and R. J. Witt 
 

 
 
     WITH DEEPEST SYMPATHY  
As a parish family, we extend our 

deepest sympathy to Joseph and Barbara Sodaro 
and Family, with the passing of Joe’s father John 
(Jack) Sodaro. Eternal rest grant unto John 
Sodaro, O Lord, and let the Perpetual light shine 
upon him.  
                       THANK YOU                            
A special thank you to Bishop Mack and Father 
Gary for their support during my time of need. I 
would also like to thank my church family and 
friends for all the cards, prayers and visits during 
the loss of my father.  Joe Sodaro  
 
                     

             
              
              STW #56   -           $442.00 
              Brown #56 -        $1,000.00 
              Bonus Ball     -        $109.00 
              Queen of Hearts - $3,155.00 

 
 
        REFURBISHING OF THE BELL 
          TOWER WALKWAY PLAZA      
     The Bell Tower Memorial Walkway is being         
refurbished! We look forward to its completion 
over the next several weeks.   
     The Bell Tower Memorial Plaza is the Parish 
Community’s way of perpetuating the memory of 
our departed loved ones, and an appropriate 
means of memorializing events 
and anniversaries. Should you be 
interested in purchasing a          
memorial paver, brick or bench 
please contact the parish office for 
additional information. 

http://www.holymotheroftherosary.org/


        and FALL   
                    EVENTS  
Wednesday, August 15th - Drive Thru Chicken 
BBQ – 4 to 6:00 PM  
Wednesday, September 5th - The New       
Horizon Support Group for Families concerning 
opiate addiction, 6:30 PM. 
Wednesday, September 5th - Parish 
Committee Meeting, 7:00 PM  
Friday,  September 14 – Fish Fry 4-7:00 PM     

Tuesday, September 18th - Prayer Shawl 
Ministry,10:30 AM – 12:00 PM,  6:30 – 8:00 PM 
at the Rectory  
                     

 
 

Norman Gaca 8/3, Syvia Gowin 8/5,            
Shannon Ordon 8/5, Priscilla Glowka 8/10,      

Jeffery Niedzielski 8/10, Joyce Sorrento 8/10,           
Julie Kucewizc 8/12 

Wishes for 100 years!  Sto-lat! 
 

 

4TH ANNUAL NATIONAL 
Y.M.S. OF R. GOLF 

TOURNAMENT 
On Saturday, August 18th, the 
United Y.M.S. of R. is holding a 
golf outing at Rothland Golf 

Course. This fundraiser will   benefit the P.N.C.C. 
and its youth. Together with your help we look 
forward to growing our youth fund and work to 
defray the cost of our national encampment for 
the youth of the church. For further information, 
please contact Deacon Tom Klusek at 875-
6898.  “If anyone would like to donate to    

Sponsor a hole at the Golf outing and have a 
sign with your name on it, the cost is 

$100.00, please contact Dave Pecynski”.      
 
Prime Bishop Anthony Mikovsky will           
celebrate the Sunday 9:00 AM Mass the weekend 
of the golf outing.  

 
 STEWARDSHIP  REMINDER 
Half of the year 2018 is gone.  
Please be reminded that a       
minimum stewardship of $400 
per adult a year is required.  Stewardship           
obligation remains a personal pledge per adult 
and should be no less than the approved           
minimum per year unless otherwise waived           
as a hardship case. Hardship cases may                
be established by calling Bishop John.  All                  
information is confidential. The parish depends 
on your financial support.  Thank You. 
 
 

HAVE YOU REMEMBERED 
HOLY MOTHER OF THE 

ROSARY IN YOUR WILL? 
Please consider the invitation 
to remember your church      
in your will. A bequest to     
the parish will be a strong 

statement of your appreciation of the ministry of 
the parish to you, and to help continue that      
ministry to others, long after you have “gone 
home to the Lord.”  
 

 
 RONALD McDONALD HOUSE  
You can make a difference by   
saving aluminum pull tabs! 
Please consider saving your pull 
tabs and drop them into the    
container in the hallway near the 

parish center doors. The pull tabs that are         
donated are taken to a local recycler where they 
are weighed to determine their value. A check is 
then sent to the Ronald McDonald House in 
Buffalo who will provide lodging and food for over 
600 families that stay annually while their child is 
being hospitalized or receiving treatment in the 
area. The Ronald McDonald House Charities 
of Western New York Pull Tab Program is a 
perfect way for our church family to provide help 
to families at a very critical time in their lives. 
Thank you!  
 



   

 


